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February 4, 2014 

Via Email: janet.fraser@bchydro.com 

Ms. Janet Fraser 
Chief Regulatory Officer 
British Columbia Hydro and Power Authority 
333 Dunsmuir Street 
Vancouver, BC V6B 5R3 

Dear Ms. Fraser: 

Re: Headroom Tariff and Enforcement Mechanism 

Tannis Braithwaite 
Ros Salvador 
Sarah Khan 
Erin Pritchard 

604-687-3034 
604-488-1315 
604-687-41 34 
604-687-3044 

Barristers & Solicitors 

Kate Feeney 604-687-3017 

Articled Student 

Our File: 7319 

On behalf of the British Columbia Pensioners' and Seniors' Organization, Active Support 
Against Poverty, BC Coalition of People with Disabilities, Council of Senior Citizens' 
Organizations of BC, Together Against Poverty Society, and the Tenant Resource and 
Advisory Centre , we are writing to express our support for BC Hydro's efforts to seek 
approval of a rate schedule and enforcement mechanism designed to prevent 
unauthorized use of BC Hydro's transmission system by the Alberta Electric System 
Operator. 

Sincerely, 

BC Public Inter st Advocacy Centre 

Sarah Khan 
Barrister & Solicitor 


